
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of October 7

Operations
• Fog seal wraps up Tuesday in 
Bloomingdale Township! 

• The second round of roadside 
mowing continues in Columbia 
Township. 

• Crews will be clearing downed trees 
and debris from the ROW during the 
third round of mowing which is 
expected to begin after all mowers 
are serviced. 

• Graders are treating gravel roads in 
Keeler and Pine Grove Township.

• Total patchers will be out this week 
in subdivisions across the county.

• Crews are trimming trees on their 
plow routes as staffing allows. 

• Drainage crews are ditching in 
three locations in Geneva Township 
and will move to replacing pipes in 
Arlington and Bangor Township next.

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

Engineering

Miscellaneous

• CR 388 between CR 653 S and the 
Kalamazoo County Line in Pine Grove 
Township is complete and open to all 
traffic!

• Pavement markings are being laid 
as contractor availability allows. 

• The VBCRC reminds residents to 
keep all signs, including temporary 
election signs, out of the ROW to 
ensure drivers have proper sight 
distance at intersections and VBCRC 
mowers can address roadsides. Read 
the news release at 
VBCRC.org/NewsReleases

• The VBCRC is hosting a 
community-wide Flu Vaccine Clinic 
at the Administative building in 
Lawrence. Provided by Paw Paw 
Village Pharmacy, this clinic will be 
Thursday, October 10th from 3 to 4 
PM. Please bring your Insurance 
Card, vaccines are $40 per person for 
those between 6 and 65 years of age 
and $90 for those over the age of 65. 


